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STAFF MEMO 
Date: August 23, 2018 

To: Milford Planning Board 

From: Lincoln Daley, Community Development Director 

Subject:  Jessica Hudson, Map 43, Lot 24, 25, 25-1, Tonella Road.  Conceptual Review of a potential 
amendment to the 5/22/18 approved major site plan to construct sixteen (16) townhouse style, multi-
family units, Tonella Road extension, and grading and stormwater management improvements within 
the Residential B District.   

BACKGROUND: 
The applicant is before the Planning Board seeking guidance and input regarding potential amendments to the 
May 22, 2018 approved site plan to construct 16 townhouse, multifamily units on the Tonella Road extension.  
The owner is considering repositioning the 4 unit townhouse building further within the newly created Lot 25-
1 in an effort to improve the design and layout of the development.   
 
Of primary importance will be the impact to the stormwater/drainage design, proximity of the townhouses and 
impact to wetland resources areas, modification of the roadway design and continued maintenance, and traffic 
circulation. The applicant’s engineer will be present to summarize the proposed changes and seek clarification 
on the appropriate next step (e.g. submittal of site plan amendment). Attached please find the May 15, 2018 
approved site plan and modified design/layout. 
 
The Planning Board shall discuss the application in conceptual form and only in general terms with the 
Applicant.  No formal decisions can be made. A conceptual review shall not bind either the applicant or the Planning 
Board. 
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